
-~ - TRANSWESTERN PIPELINE COMPANY 
An ENERGY TRAN SF ER Company 

October 30, 2018 

Mr. John Kieling 
New Mexico Environment Department 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

RE: Extension Request regarding NMED Second Comment Letter 
2017 Annual Report 
Roswell Compressor Station No. 9 
Transwestern Pipeline Company 
Roswell, Chaves County, New Mexico 
NMOCD Case #GW-052 
EPA ID No. NMD986676955 
HWB-TWP-17-001 

Dear Mr. Kieling; 

Transwestern Pipeline, LLC (Transwestern) submits this extension request regarding 
a second Response to Comments (dated August 17, 2018) regarding the initial 
Response to Approval with Modification Comments regarding the 2017 Annual Report 
for the above referenced Site received from the New Mexico Environment Department 
(NMED) to January 4, 2019. Transwestern would also request a meeting in mid­
January 2019 with you and staff from NMED and OCD and requests no additional 
letters be drafted until after we have a chance meet to discuss the project. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 210.870.2725 or 
JD Haines of EarthCon at 317.450.6126. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Stacy Boultinghouse, PG 
Environmental Manager 
Transwestern Pipeline Company, LLC 
Stacy.Boultinghouse@energytransfer.com 

1300 Main Street Houston, Texas 77002 (71 3 J 989-7000 
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